
Police  find  vulnerable
missing woman safe and well
in East Lothian

Missing  person  Lorna  Ferguson  has  been
found  safe  and  well  and  officers  have
thanked the public for their assistance.
Police  issued  an  urgent  appeal  for  help  to  trace  the
vulnerable 71-year-old who had been seen leaving  Pilrig Park
around 11am yesterday.

Officers released a photograph and CCTV image in an attempt to
help find her.

The request was shared numerous times on social media and
Lorna was located in East Lothian.

A Police spokesperson said: “Police in Edinburgh are delighted
to report that 71 year old Lorna Ferguson, reported missing
earlier from Pilrig Street, Edinburgh has been traced safe and
well in the East Lothian area.

“Thank you to everyone who took the time to contact us, and
those who shared the appeal.”
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